From: C Genduso

To: Lawyer, Dennis

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC Application
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 8:46:21 AM
Mr Lawyer,

Our application was intended to reflect the possibilities of gauges available from manufacturers including
Humboldt and Troxler, the Humboldt gauges model numbers 5001, the Troxler's 3411, 3440's My title is
manager of Pavement inspection technologies . Regarding the storage location | have provided on the
drawing an alternate area of storage marked as area "B", The current occupant is not engaged in a lease
obligation but is currently a month to month tenant, | can not by my own volition terminate their license but
| am terminating their tenancy as of June 1st, also, | was informed by the licensing office that | was able
to obtain a license for "PIT" as long as there was a separate and secure storage location; again, identified
as area "B" in the provided drawing.

Respectfully Submitted

Chris Genduso

On Thursday, April 25, 2019, 8:15:17 AM EDT, Lawyer, Dennis <Dennis.Lawyer@nrc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Genduso,

I am a NRC license reviewer and am working on your new license application. | need the following
information to proceed.

1. Please reply with your title associated with Pavement Inspection Technologies, LLC.

2. You have requested for 4 Humboldt gauges, please specify the model number you wish to use.

3. Please confirm that you understand that we are unable to write a new license at the specified location
until the previous licensee either terminates their license or removes their current location of use.
Alternately, you can specify another location for storage and submit the information as specified in
NUREG-1556, Volume 1, Rev. 2.

Please respond by replying to this email.

Thank You,

Dennis Lawyer
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